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The Life Network Foundation, Doctors for Life and I See Life, as part of the You 
Can Save me coalition, request a meeting with the Prime Minister 
 
The Life Network Foundation, Doctors for Life and I See Life, as the Int Tista Ssalvani 
coalition, which is leading the campaign against the introduction of Abortion in Malta, 
noted the Prime Minister’s comments to the media yesterday the 5th of December 2022, 
where he affirmed that he is ready to dialogue and listen to everyone. 
 
The three organisations, wish to draw the attention of the Prime Minister who on 1 
December 2022 sent a request for a meeting with him, which letter is being attached to 
this statement, to discuss the concerns of many as expressed last Sunday in the public 
demonstration which was attended by more than 20,000 thousand individuals and the 
salvani.eu petition which is now close to 25,000 signatories. 
 
The Life Network Foundation, Doctors for Life and I See Life as the coalition that is leading 
the campaign against the introduction of Abortion in Malta has not yet received an 
invitation for a meeting. 
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Chairperson, Life Network Foundation 
 
 


